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Second Edition

SECOND EDITION
Are you ready for this

month?

As we step into the wintery season, grab a mug of

hot chocolate, have a look at this issue of Caerus

newsletter and find out what heart-warming

activities that have been planned for you. 

 

Lots of love, your 5th Caerus board

To get there. Together. 
 

 

Inspirational quote of the month (new
column by Eva to make this newsletter
even more exciting)

It's not the number of breaths we take, but
the number of moments that take our
breath away.
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BOARD UPDATESBOARD UPDATES
What have we been up to?

Policy Manual Update

We have just handed our application to  the

Central Executive Board for Student

Organizations (CUOS) board grant, which

provides funding to board members. The

grant is allocated based on the board

workload as well as the type and amount of

activities board members organise each year

for the members of the association. We hope

that the grant will help support the time and

effort board members put into Caerus and

also increases Caerus’ credibility as a study

association. We will know whether our

application is successful at around February. 

 

But in the meantime we are hopeful!

 

 

CUOS application

Following the 2nd GA of last year, it was

agreed that some changes would be made

to the policy manual such as correcting

typos but also changing what tasks were

attributed to each board position. These

changes have finally been made! 

 

You can read the updated version here:

https://www.caerus-
ucg.com/association/documents/general-
documents 
 

 

Membership Proof

You asked for membership proof, we

delivered!

 

With this sticker you can get discounts at the

bike shop down the street or the cafe near us

(see next page for more details). Furthermore,

this sticker can also be used by committees as

vents to identify  that you are a Caerus

member!

 

Want to get your membership sticker? Come

to the board open hours on Thursday between

12h00 and 14h00. 

Can't make it? You can also get it touch with

any board member and we will get it to you! 

 

How to get in touch with us?
 

You can email us at info@caerus-ucg.com or text
us at +31 6 23 59 18 76.
 

 

https://www.caerus-ucg.com/association/documents/general-documents
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BOARD UPDATESBOARD UPDATES
What have we been up to?

New payment polic

New discounts

To immediately be able to use your Caerus

membership sticker, we have a new discount

for you!

De Slingerij is a really nice, cozy and

affordable cafe within a minute walk from

UCG (next to Coop). It's the perfect place to

have lunch, study or drink a coffee.  If you

show your membership sticker, you will

receive a 15% discount on the entire order,

until 16.00 in the afternoon!

 

Besides this, stay tuned because we are

working on discounts with a lot of other

restaurants, and more will follow in the

coming week!
 

 

Chair Meeting

Sale of the decade! 

Some updates from the CAO's about

committee administration

Plans for Sinterklaas and Christmas

Committee financial affairs 

The third chair meeting of the year

took place!

 

During the meeting we discussed all

committee related ideas and issues with

the  chairs.

These are the most important points we

discussed:

We would like to thank all the chairs for

their valuable input! 

DO YOU KNOW THAT THERE IS AN EPIC

BLACK FRIDAY SALE THAT IS HAPPENING

RIGHT NOW?! 

 

Caerus merch is now on sale with beanies

sold for only €2.40 and sweaters and vintage

hoodies from the price of just €5.00!! 

 

What are you waiting for? The sale will only

last until Dec 6! Be like your fellow students

and look good in our Caerus merchandise!

Limited stock!

 

https://www.caerus-ucg.com/my-
caerus/webshop 

https://www.caerus-ucg.com/my-caerus/webshop


COMMITTEE UPDATES
What your favorite committees

have been up to!
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'Zet je schoen'
in the SA Room

Christmas at Caerus!

Christmas in coming up, and of course we will
not let this go unoticed! Therefore, our
committees are working very hard to organize
an amazing week full of Christmas Events! Be
prepared for a whole week filled with amazing
food, partying and lovely people. In addition,
the UCG Lustrum will take place in the same
week & PIXEL will be holding a photo contest.
Save the dates!!
 
Monday; 16.12.2019
Christmas Dinner (Sleeping Lasagnas)
MindFlix (Orbis) 
 
Tuesday, 17.12.2019
Gingerbread and Christmas Cards (Civitas )
Christmas Fair with Honours College (Board) 
 
Wednesday, 18.12.2019 
UCG lustrum! 
 
Thursday, 19.12.2019
Jam Session (MUCG)
Cozy Christmas Party (SOC)
Announcement photo contest winner (PIXEL)
 

Sinterklaas has returned to the
Netherlands… And, according to the
legend, during the three weeks
Sinterklaas is in the country, he rides his
horse on the rooftop of the houses. 
In this period, anyone may put a shoe at
the chimney. This is called ‘je schoen
zetten’. During the night, Sinterklaas will
put a present in the shoe…
 
Rumor has it that Sinterklaas might be
there to put something in your shoe…
 
So, if you want a nice present, you can put
one of your shoes in the SA room,
anywhere from December 1st to
December 5th. You can also leave
Sinterklaas a drawing, or a carrot for his
horse.
And maybe you can come pick up your
present December 6th…… 
 
(p.s. please don’t put down your smelliest
shoe)
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IntrocampRECAP FOR THE LAST MONTHS
Our events during October and November !

Halloween Party - SOC

Social Shebang - Board
occasionally on Thursday's
 at 5pm at the UCG bar! 
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LOOKING FORWARD

What to keep an eye out for! 

Career Month

Want something
added to the
montly
newsletter? Email
secretary@caerus-
ucg.com  before
the last friday of
the of the month. 

In May 2020, Caerus is organizing its first Career Month. This will be a month filled with career-

related events, from lectures to workshops, to give you an idea of what you can do after UCG and

how to approach your opportunities.

 

To make sure we cater to your needs, we have created a short survey in which you can indicate

what you would be interested in. It would help us a lot and we want your voice to be heard. It will

only take a couple of minutes, and you can find the survey here:

 https://forms.gle/Y99hLdzTjUoBwk1X6. 

 

Your response will be completely anonymous. For any questions or suggestions, send an email to

career@caerus-ucg.com.

 

Thanks in advance!

 

The Career Month Team
Maartje, Zoe, Lina, Kaja, Eva

https://forms.gle/Y99hLdzTjUoBwk1X6

